
UNITEDHEALTHCARE SYSTEM NOTIFICATION 

 
Date:  1/6/16  

Re: UPDATE to EDI Claim Edits Effective December 30, 
2015                            

Changes were made to some of the edits released into production last week, 
previously communicated on Dec. 17, 2015. Please make system updates as 
needed to the following:  

1. Two codes were reported to be included in the December release, yet 
were retracted prior to the release: 

 H25658 - At least three External Cause of Injury codes must be 
present to fully describe the injury 

 H46541 - Present on Admission indicator for inpatient claims is 

required 

2. One code was not reported, yet added prior to the release: 

 H25670 - Duplicate Diagnosis Pointers are not allowed 

3. One code was released into production, but will be retracted on 1/13/16: 

 H46546 - Supervising Provider (2310D) cannot be the same as the 

Rendering Provider at the claim level (2310B) or the service line 
level (2420D/2420A) 

 

Thank you,  

UnitedHealthcare 
 


